
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we are 

currently organizing the fourth version of the 

Colloquium on Latin America at the University 

of Bayreuth, which will take place during 

winter term 2024/25. We would like to 

provide a space for discussion from different 

perspectives, and we would much appreciate 

your participation as a scholar who has 

researched topics related to Latin America. 

We welcome proposals from history, 

sociology, anthropology, political science, 

cultural studies and all disciplines related to 

social sciences and humanities. Dates and 

time will be confirmed as soon as possible. 

 

If you would like to participate, please send 

us the following documents by October 1st, 

2024: 

- your abstract 

• max. 400 words  

• English or Spanish  

- brief biographical information 

 

To: 

ColloquiumLatinAmerica@uni-bayreuth.de  

 

 

  

Luis Bastidas & Maria Papenfuss 

 


